
TUALATIN POLICE DEPARTMENT 
8650 SW Tualatin Road   Tualatin, Oregon 97062 

 Ph# 503-691-4800   Fax 503-692-9898 
TTD: 503-692-0574 

www.tualatinoregon.gov 

 

TUALATIN POLICE DEPARTMENT 
MEDIA RELEASE 

 

 INFORMATION FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 
Date:  May 5, 2017 
Release # 17-758 
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Police Need Help to Identify Fraud Suspect 

 
On Thursday, March 23, 2017 the suspect shown in the attached photos used credit cards 

stolen from a vehicle at Byrom Elementary School to purchase prepaid gift cards.  The stolen 

credit cards were used mainly in the Portland Metro area. 

 

Tualatin Police are asking for the public’s help to identify the suspect, described as a Caucasian 

adult female, with long, dark hair, and tattoos on both arms.  

 

Anyone with any information is asked to contact Officer Molly Pfaff by email at 

mpfaff@tualatin.gov or call 503-691-4800 and reference case 17-758.  Anonymous tips can be 

made by calling 503-691-0285. 

 

No further information at this time. 
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